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4 ISSUES AND CONCERNS RAISED 

Issues and concerns raised during the EIA have been documented in the Issues and Response Report 
for the Construction of a new 400 kV power line from Bravo Power Station to Lulamisa substation 
attached in Appendix K. 

4.1 Authorities 

To date the following Authorities have raised issues and concerns regarding the proposed routes: 

• Gauteng Provincial Department; and  

• Kungwini Local Municipality  

4.2 Stakeholders 

The issues and concerns documented to date have been tabulated in the Issues and Response Report 
(Appendix K) and have been summarised into the following board categories: 

• Socio-economic; 

• Noise; 

• Air quality; 

• Electric and magnetic fields; 

• Underground versus overhead power lines; 

• Information requirements; 

• Alternatives / corridor selection / proposed route of transmission lines; 

• Construction and servitude related comments; 

• Construction time frames;  

• Land capability (chicken farms); and 

• Unrelated issues. 


